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18% December 2001

JL Leckey LLM
HM Coroner for Greater B‘elfast

Courthouse
37 Church Road

Newtown abbey
Co Antrim BT36 7LA

Re: Rachel Ferguson

Thank you for your second letter.

I have contacted Therese Brown at Altnagelvin who will send me a copy of the notes

- Hospital for Sick Children.

I would very much like to accept your invitation to dinner after the proceedings and
greatly appreciate your kindness. |

Best wishes

Y ours sincerely

Edward Sumner

012-067r-362




